
Wildlife encounters

From: Amy Costa 

To: David K. Mills 

Date: Tuesday, September 7th, 2021 at 9:28 AM

Good Morning David,

I would greatly appreciate it if you could share the wildlife
information below with the committee, as I will be unable to obtain a
completed
affidavit by Thursday due to a recent illness that has struck me and my family.

As background, I have lived in South Windsor my entire life,
and at my current residence of  Edgewood Drive since 2010. 
Below is a record of the wildlife I have
personally encountered when at my home or in our neighborhood.

9/4/2021: What I believe to be a great horned owl (based on the
hooting I heard, it was 10pm and I was unable to visually
identify)

8/20/2021: red tail hawk on the playscape in my yard at 
Edgewood Drive

6/20/2021  2 deer in the open space on Edgewood Drive (2
lots away from my home and behind the applicant’s land)

10/1/2020: bald eagle flying overhead in the area of Judy
Lane and Sharon Drive

9/5/2020  3 deer in the open space on Edgewood Drive

7/13/2020:

·        
What I believe to be a great horned owl (based
on the hooting I heard, as it was 4am and I could not get a picture) in
the
tree in my yard at  Edgewood Drive
·        
3 deer in my neighbor’s yard at Edgewood
Drive

6/8/2020: unknown turtle species in my yard at Edgewood
Drive

2/12/2020: red tail hawk in a tree in my yard at 
Edgewood Drive

2/3/2020  bald eagle eating a squirrel in the tree in my yard
at  Edgewood Drive

With the exception of the 7/13/2020 great horned owl
encounter, I have either video, audio or pictures of all of the above
encounters.

Thank you,

Amy Costa




